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We are delighted to inform members of a successful bid
for funding to support our Junior Section.

Scottish Golf’s Club Hire Fund aims to assist Golf Clubs
with the purchase of equipment for young beginners by
fund matching money raised by the Club for this
purpose. The equipment is then hired out, at a fraction of
the cost of buying clubs, and swapped for a different set
as the child grows. Income generated from the scheme
is used to maintain the equipment and purchase
additional sets.

Our newest Junior member, Katie McGill, is shown here
with dad Stephen, grandparents Joe and Linda and, of
course, her brand new golf clubs!

We would like to say a very big thank you to Angus
County Golf for their financial contribution towards this
initiative and to Montrose Port Authority for their
generous donation to our Junior Section.

Welcome to our New Members

We say “Hello” to Katie and another forty-two new
members this month!

Our new members are:

Associate: Gillian Baxter, Margaret (Win) Brown, Andrew
Dudek, Elizabeth Forrest, Nancy Leiper, Graeme
Lorimer, Nicola Lorimer, Karen Masson, Helen
McCormack, James McKenzie, Mark Stewart, Tommy
Stewart and Bert Yon.

Country: James Little.

Junior: Louie Craig, Bryce Edwards, Markus Hancock,
Katie McGill, Jamie Philip, Seth Tidman and Charlie
Young.

Ordinary (Golfing): Stewart Cassidy, Campbell Coull,
Scott Edwards, Frankie Findlater, Maryse Gammie,
Peter Gammie, Scott Gillespie, Jordan Grant, James
Grossett, Jordan Harrison, Neil Henderson, Peter
Holmes, Nayland Maclaren, Daniel McNab, Jack
Mustard, Stephen Packer, Murray Pert, Jeremy Rice,
Rory Thomson, Andy Tringham, John Whyte and Stuart
Wilson.

A very warm welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward
to seeing you on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Gents' Annual Match Against St Andrews

The annual match between the RMMGC men and St
Andrew’s Golf Club men took place at St Andrews on
Sunday 11th May.

Unfortunately, the trophy didn’t find its way home this
year. Nevertheless, a great day was had by all players,
who enjoyed first class hospitality.

Well done, lads! Here’s hoping for a home win again
next year!

Upcoming Social Events

Sunday 15th June: Fathers’ Day menu from 12.00 noon
— 6.00pm. Booking essential.

Saturday 21st June: Live music with Remedy.

Friday 27th June: Rescheduled Quiz Night and Southern
Fried food.

Tickets for Remedy and the Quiz Night can be
purchased at the bar.

We would also like to alert members that there will be
live music in the clubhouse on 12th July (Club Gala Day)
and on 25th July (final day of the MGLL three day
Open).

Finally, have you tried our Cocktail of the Month yet?
The Peach Spritz is a fresh and bubbly mix of Smirnoff
Miami Peach, crisp Prosecco and fresh soda, brought
together perfectly with a slice of orange. Delicious!

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

April’s Prize Draw winners were:

s\l
£, 1st prize - £100 — Pete Wood
{ 2nd prize - £50 — Jane Stock
3rd prize - £25 — Ron Henderson

This month’s Prize Draw winners are:

Prize Draw Winners 1st prize - £100 — Grant Strachan
2nd prize - £50 — Carol Lyon
3rd prize - £25 — Sheena Shepherd

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,
please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.
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